
February offertory envelopes will not be mailed. 
 

 

Please use one of the options below to make sure you get credit for your donations.  

These options can be used anytime you may not have a current donation envelope at 

hand. 

• If you have unused donation envelopes from past mailings, please use them. The date 

listed on the envelope will not matter. 

• Place your donation in a regular envelope and either write your name and address on 

the outside of the envelope or place a return address sticker on the envelope.  If you 

remember your envelope number, please list it as well. 

• Generic envelopes are now available at the collection bins.  Please write your name and 

address on the envelope. 

The following is a CHECKLIST of the envelopes that you would need for the rest of 

February.    

 

 

 

    

Donations will be counted as part of the “Weekly” collection unless otherwise specified.  If 

you intend your donation to fund another category such as fuel, CSA, or debt reduction, 

please mark the envelope accordingly.   

 

Finally, special appeal letters and envelopes for the 2023 CSA will be mailed soon.  Please 

watch for them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of St. John’s! 

□ February 12  Weekly Gift 

□ Fuel Offering   

□ Debt Reduction  

□ February 19 Weekly Gift 

□ Ash Wednesday (February 22) 

□ February 26 Weekly Gift 


